The May 14, 2018, regular meeting of the Higgins Township Board was brought to order by Supervisor Curnalia at 7:01 pm. The Pledge of Allegiance followed.

Members present: Alden, Sullivan, Curnalia and Jennette Members absent: Peters (joined the meeting at 7:06 pm)

Interested parties in attendance: Bob Greene

Motioned by Alden, seconded by Jennette to approve the consent agenda. All ayes.

Bob Greene inquired about building a shed for his equipment on his property. He had been turned down by the Zoning Administrator. Supervisor Curnalia will check with Chris Verlac for a solution to this building and keep in touch with Mr. Greene.

Motioned by Sullivan, seconded by Jennette to remove Dawn Jackson from probation at our EMS Dept. All ayes.

Motioned by Alden, seconded by Jennette to approve the Fire/EMS Reports. All ayes.

There was much discussion about replacing Ron Alden as our treasurer. Cheri Sullivan would like to move to that position. We will advertise for a new clerk and see where we are at that point before making any personnel changes. Supervisor will put the ad in the paper for three weeks.

Raising the building permit fees was tabled until we can get an up-to-date fee sheet for our township.

Curnalia will follow up on getting a new sign for the township hall.

Alden will follow up on the landscaping for the township hall.

Curnalia will be gone somewhere around the end of June for medical reasons.

Motioned by Sullivan, seconded by Alden to adjourn the meeting at 8:03 pm. All ayes.

William E Curnalia, Supervisor Cheryl L Sullivan, Clerk

These minutes are subject to change/amendment at the next regular meeting, June 4, 2018.